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Fourteen Rotarians turned out to hear Bud ring the bell for his last official meeting as President of
the Wilton Rotary Club. We thank him for his year of leadership and service.

Announcements:

Bob Mills reported that the Club sold 135 dozen roses. Thanks to Bob for leading this fundraising
effort.

The Annual Installation Dinner will be held next Thursday, June 22, at the Rolling Hills Country
Club, with a cocktail reception at 5:30 and dinner at 6:30. If you have not already signed up,
email Carol Johnson at Carol.Johnson@fairfieldcountybank.com to reserve your spot. The cost is
$55 per person, which can be paid through PayPal at the Club web site or by check prior to the
dinner.

Note that there will be no Friday meetings on June 23 and 30.

Paul Burnham had the winning ticket but drew a losing card in the lottery. Andy Mais is traveling
in Europe, and did not lose this week’s drawing. The pot stands at $150.

There was no formal speaker so that everyone would have time to pickup and deliver roses.

NEXT MEETING — Friday, July 8 — 12:15 at Marly’s.




